
 

 

 

 

Date: March 15th, 2024. 

 

Dear Parents,  

Our School will be conducting a Science Project Exhibition this year! 

 
The completed project will be due on 22nd April 2024. This is going to be a 

whole school fair/exhibition wherein every student is encouraged to 

participate. Students from Year 1 to 6 will work on 

their task individually and Students from Year 7 to 

10 and Year 12 will work in groups assigned by 

their respective Science teachers.  

 
The due dates have been spread out as to allow ample time for students to 

complete the work at a steady, but comfortable pace.  

 
The students’ work will be assessed out of 20 marks which will be added to 

the Final Summative average/ marks.  

 
A Science project challenges a student to solve a problem/answer a question 

using the scientific method or design process.  

 
It is a great way to excite children about Science, teach them to think like 

Scientists and develop their innovative skills.  
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All work must be completed by the student. Parents/Guardians can help by 

offering students support and encouragement, as well as monitor the 

student’s progress in the coming weeks. 

 
It should be noted that a successful project does not have to be expensive. 

Some of the best projects can be completed using materials found around the 

home. The project may preferably be a working model. 

 We encourage students to choose a topic that they are interested in learning 

more about. Projects should be meaningful and related to real-world 

experiences.  

 
We are very excited to be hosting our Annual Science exhibition! Top projects 

from each class will be chosen to be entered in the school exhibition and 

students will present their work/models. 

 
Thank you in advance for supporting your child in such an exciting process of 

discovery!  

 
The criteria for assessing the project and other details will be posted on GC 

and will be discussed by your child’s Science teacher during the Science 

lessons.  

 


